
 

TONIGHT @5-7 PM is our next Intergenerational Event. In this 
event, we will explore the tabernacle's Most Holy Place, where 
we will be awed by the holiness of God and recognise that we 
are welcomed into God's presence anytime and anywhere. 

 
Church Library has been restocked with NEW BOOKS! All 

books from Toddlers to Adult reading! As well as a few new 
DVDS. Be Sure to check them out! Please contact Joanne 

Langeweg if you have any library questions @ 403-892-5574. 
 

TONIGHT-District #4 BBQ and Bowling at the Pin this evening 
from 6-9pm. Burgers and Hot Dogs provided. Please feel free to 
bring a salad or dessert to share. 

 
Thank you to all who made it possible for the new sound 
system to be installed last week. Please be patient as we 

learn to navigate the new system. 

Hello Taber CRC, I am happy to join you in church this Sunday as I am back in 
Canada for a quick trip as I was just in Guatemala. (Guatemala is closer to 
Alberta than Kenya). I will be travelling back to Kenya on Tuesday. Thank you 
for your continued prayers as I work with patients, teach about respiratory, 
assist with missionary station leadership and lead bible studies. You can read 
my recent update here. https://mailchi.mp/0f7e958e074d/have-stethoscope-
will-travel  -Thank you, Annette Lievaart 

 

March 24, 2024 
Sunday Worship: This morning we have the privilege of welcoming the GEMS to our 
worship service as they will lead us through a portion of our worship! As we continue 

in Isaiah, we come to the third of four “Servant Songs.” In this song we see the 
Servant of the Lord is resolute on his mission, and he will not be put to shame. 

 

Good Friday: Please join us on Friday morning at 10:00 am for our annual Good 
Friday worship service. We will also be celebrating the Lord’s Supper during this 

worship service, as we commemorate the death of our Lord Jesus. 
 

Next Sunday: We celebrate the resurrection of Jesus from the grave on Easter! We 
also have the privilege of celebrating the sacrament of baptism to Freya Dorothy 
Marie Tams, daughter of Stuart and Darcie Tams. We praise God for his promises 

shown to us in baptism. 

 
Today 

Willing Helpers 
March 29th  

Good Friday 
March 31th  

Willing Helpers 

Serving Elder Brent Hamilton Brent Hamilton Harry Prummel 
Pianist Amanda Deboer Jodi Hummel Thomas VanderLuit 

Worship 
Team 

WT6 - - 

Sound Serge Langeweg Dave Moedt Serge Langeweg 
Media Team Jeff Smith Brent Bydevaate Jan Bennen 

Nursery 

Jody Deweerd 
Steph Hamilton 
Brady Deboer 

Darcie Tams 
Annalisa Bydevaate 

Eden Deboer 

Amanda Deboer 
Pam Wind 

Jordynn Deboer 

Greeters   GEMS GIRLS - 
Jeff & Lyndsay Smith 
Madison, Eden, Leah 

Coffee 
Servers 

Allen& Marianne 
Westerhoud 

Travis & Shanda 
Westerhoud 

- 
Kevin & Pam Wind 
Mike & Irene Wind 

  Taber Christian Reformed Church 
Address: 3902 Heritage Drive Taber AB T1G 1A2 

      Ph:(403) 223-1399; email: tabercrcoffice@gmail.com 

Rev. Brian Kuyper 
Web page - www.tabercrc.org  

Deacons’ email - tabercrcdeacons@gmail.com 

“It is the Purpose of the Taber CRC: to learn about God’s love in 
Jesus Christ, to celebrate this love and to  

communicate this love to all people.” 

 We Begin Our Worship 

Call to Worship 

*Opening Song  
“Hosanna, Loud Hosanna” 

God’s Greeting 

*Songs of Praise  
“How Far Love Goes”  

“Build My Life on You”  
(VBS version) 

  
We Come into God’s Presence 

GEMS Presentation  
Gems Theme/Children’s Song: 

“Rise Up” 

Children’s Blessing 

Congregational Prayer 
 

 

We Listen to God’s Word 

*Song of Preparation  
“It was Finished” 

Scripture  
 Isaiah 50:4-9 

Sermon:  
The Suffering Servant Will Not Be 

Put to Shame 

Prayer 
*Song of Response  

“All Glory, Laud, and Honour” 

  
We Depart to Serve 

Offering   
Benediction 

*Doxology   
“Behold Our God” 

 

https://mailchi.mp/0f7e958e074d/have-stethoscope-will-travel
https://mailchi.mp/0f7e958e074d/have-stethoscope-will-travel


Church Family 
We continue to pray for those in our senior homes or who are shut in and 
unable to worship with us weekly: Hennie Bouwman, Jenny Mazareeuw, 

Jenny Stolk, Corry Vanderwekken, Rika Zuidhof and Rev. Jake Corvers. 
 

Please continue to keep in your prayers: Jolanda Molenaar, Gerlinda 
Bonthuis and George Vandergaast with their ongoing health concerns. 

 

Please continue to be in prayer for Marilyn Tams as she receives treatments 
for multiple myeloma. 

 

We ask for your prayers for Martha Ypma as she was recently diagnosed with 
cancer and will be undergoing surgery on April 9. We pray for God’s healing 

for  Martha. 

 

-No LIFT Tonight 
 

TABER FOOD BANK We are open Tuesday-Friday, 9:00am-3:00pm. We are searching 
for a couple of individuals who would like to share their superpower, volunteering! 
Freezer/warehouse person: Available 4-6 hours 2-3 days a week during our open 
hours. Comfortable working in cold temperatures. Able to lift 50+ pounds 
repeatedly. Forklift experience is a bonus! Comfortable walking on cement 
floors. Driver: Available Wednesday mornings, approximately 8:00am-10:30am. 
Clean driver’s abstract. Able to lift 50+ pounds repeatedly. Comfortable walking on 
cement floors.  

Taber Recovery Group: Men, there is a drug stronger than heroine sitting in 
your pocket. It literally is changing your brain. It is ruining your marriage, 
your self-worth, and your relationship with God, whether you want to admit 
it or not. We need to be break free from this sin that is enslaving us. Reach 
out to find out how, and chat one on one or join the monthly 
group, taberrecovery@gmail.com. 
 

 
The Lethbridge Christian Woman's Choir and the Lethbridge Christian Men's 

Choir will be holding their Spring Concert on April 12 at 7:30 PM. 
The concert will be held at Trinity Reformed Church, 1100 - 40 Avenue North. 

A freewill offering will be taken. 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dutch Canadian Burial Society- 2024 Membership Renewal Time 
CURRECT MEMBERS- Your Notice is in your mailbox. 

Family membership dues are $60.00/year 
Single membership (age 18-25) Dues are $30.00/year. 

Your dues must be received by March 29, 2024 
Please send Etransfer to aprummel@hotmail.com 

Contact Arlene Prummel at 403.330.6697. 
The D.C.B.S. Welcomes new members up to the age of 40. 

 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The Elim Society for Seniors Care is approaching the annual general meeting 
on April 24, 2024. We are putting out a call for new board members and we 
ask that you prayerfully consider serving a term of three years. All that is 
needed is a heart for service to our seniors, a desire to see the continued 
success of the Elim Society and a voice in decisions that will affect the present 
and future of the two buildings under our care. There is no age requirement 
to serve on the board and no specific skill set is required. The board and sub-
committees meet once a month. If you feel you may be called to this service, 
please contact the Society office at 403-942-2672 or 403-715-19259. You may 
also speak with any of our present board members to add your name. 
 

Taber Pro-Life put renewal membership forms in your mailbox. If you would 
like to renew or become a new member, please fill the form out and put it in 
my mailbox or mail it to Taber Pro-Life. 
-Thanks Janny DeVlieger 

Church Calendar 

Mar 24th   

Sunday School for Pre-K to Gr.5 
11:15am- Catechism 
5:00pm-7:00pm- Intergenerational 
6-9:00pm- District 4 at the Pin 

Mar 25th  7:30pm Men’s Bible Study 

Mar 27th    
9:30am- Ladies Coffee Break 
7:30pm – Ladies Volleyball 

Mar 28th  
9:30am- “Untangled” Bible Study  
8:00pm – Ladies Bible Study    

Mar 29th    GOOD FRIDAY SERVICE 

Mar 31st  
 

Sunday School for Pre-K 

Happy Birthday 
Mar 24th    Justin Varekamp 

Mar 25th  
Karen Vandenberg 
Wilma Bekkering 

Mar 27th   

Corry Vanderwekken 
Margie Visser 
Scott Vandenberg 

Mar 28th   
Klaas Hoekstra 
Savannah Hood 

Mar 30th  

Clayton Jonker 
Dylan Tams 
Luke VanHaarst 
Pam Wind 
Rev. Jake Corvers 

Mar 31st  Samantha Betts 

March Offerings 

March 24th - GEMS 
March 31st - Resonate 

To donate on line please send e-transfers to: 
tabercrcdeacons@gmail.com 

 

GEMS- is an acronym for Girls Everywhere Meeting the Savior. Our mission 
is to brings girls everywhere into a living, dynamic relationship with Jesus 
Christ. To accomplish this mission, we provide resources to help 
relationships flourish. Through club programs and one-on-one mentoring 
resources, moms, mentors, and ministry leaders can help girls into a 
relationship with Jesus. 
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